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        January 28, 2014 
        

Prof. Brajesh Choudhary 
Department of Physics & Astrophysics 
University of Delhi 
Room No. 159, Multistoried Bldg. 
Delhi 110007 
India 
 
Dear Prof. Choudhary: 
 
As you know, the Kavli Institute for Theoretical Physics in Santa Barbara is organizing a 
program entitled Present and Future Neutrino Physics that will take place during the 
period September 29 – December 19, 2014. This program will bring together 
experimentalists and theorists at a crucial moment in the study of neutrinos: the 
dawning of precision lepton flavor physics. The program will be coordinated by 
Graciela Gelmini, Danny Marfatia, Thomas Weiler and Walter Winter, with Sandip 
Pakvasa serving as a scientific advisor.  An associated conference will be held from 
November 3 - 7, 2014. Further details on both activities may be found on our web site: 
http://www.kitp.ucsb.edu/activities/dbdetails?acro=neutrinos14. 
 
After consultation with the coordinators, I would like to invite you to participate in the 
program for the period November 3, 2014 to November 23, 2014. (Please note that 
November 27-28 is the Thanksgiving Break, an observed holiday, when there will be no 
regularly scheduled activities at KITP and when no staff will be present.  In general, 
participation often falls off by Wednesday if not sooner, as some people leave for 
various destinations to be with friends or family.  In addition, it is the heaviest travel 
time of the year in the U.S., so airline reservations are difficult, and discounts are rare. 
Nov 28-Dec 1, or a subset thereof, is a blackout period.) Assuming that you will be 
sharing lodging with Prof. Pascoli, we will reimburse you for living expenses up to a 
maximum of $75/day.1 We will not be providing any salary or honorarium. 
  
Our travel budget is very limited.  We ask that, if at all possible, you supply travel costs 
between your home institution and Santa Barbara from your own resources. However, 
if this is impossible, you can explain why and apply for travel support from KITP, using  
the online application form at http://www.kitp.ucsb.edu/travel-request. 
 
If, however, at some point you find that you are having difficulty accepting because of 
financial strictures, for example because you will be accompanied by family members, 
please contact the Deputy Director to see whether KITP may be able to provide further 
assistance.  We attempt to facilitate long-term visits within the limitations of our budget 
and regulations. Families with children coming for four weeks or longer are eligible for 
supplementary assistance from the KITP Family Fund. 

                                                
1 U.S. tax laws and University of California regulations require that reimbursements for meals not exceed 
$60.00/day, and that lodging and all other expenses beyond $60.00/day be documented by original 
receipts.  If you are not a U.S. citizen or permanent resident, it is imperative that you bring your passport 
and have either the proper status (W-B) or proper visa (usually a B-1 or a J-1) in order to be reimbursed 
by the KITP. If you will have a visa (J or H) issued by another institution, please contact Timber Kelley at 
myvisit@kitp.ucsb.edu for instructions. 



 
 
 
 
 
  

 
For your reference, I am providing below a link to important information concerning 
what you must do before coming to KITP plus a link to a listing of some of our 
administrative staff who assist in arranging visits and supporting visitors. You may 
wish to bookmark these links for future reference. If you will not have medical 
insurance coverage applicable to your stay here, please contact Timber Kelley for 
further information.  
 
I would greatly appreciate learning from you promptly (no later than Sunday, February 
16) if you will be able to participate.  In your response, by e-mail to 
myvisit@kitp.ucsb.edu, please let us know explicitly whether the proposed dates are 
acceptable. Because of space and financial limitations, any significant change in the 
duration or time of your visit requires consultation with the coordinators and with us.  
This includes changes that would result in your participation for less than the whole 
period for which you are invited.2 We look forward to an exciting and productive 
research program. Please do not hesitate to contact the Deputy Director Greg Huber 
(huber@kitp.ucsb.edu; 805-893-6345), the Program Manager Maggie Sherriffs 
(progmgr@kitp.ucsb.edu; 805-893-6332) or me if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Lars Bildsten 
Director 

 
LB: tk 
Encl: ipp: http://www.kitp.ucsb.edu/visitor-info/prepare-visit/ipp 
          staff list: http://www.kitp.ucsb.edu/visitor-info/at-kitp/ipp-staff-list 
 
 
 

                                                
2 Should you need to request a change in the dates of your scheduled visit, you may do so through your 
HERALD account. 
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